
EDITOR PACKS BAGS 

This is the last issue of the ASA Newsletter that I will edit. After five 
years of association with the Newsletter and four years with Issue, I am 
resigning to begin studies at an institution that subscribes to neither— 
the Harvard Business School. I will have a good talk with the librarian 
there. 

My work at the African Studies Association has brought enormous 
personal satisfaction, and I am honored to have served the membership 
during a period of great change and growth. Please direct all future 
correspondence regarding the Newsletter to Claudia Cox at the ASA 
Office at Brandeis University. Manuscripts for Issue should be sent to 
James Duffy. 

Thank you for making the association so very worthwhile. 

—Paula S. Barker 
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